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On Wednesday May 12th at Pietro’s 

the St. Louis SouthSide Optimist Club 

will be hosting two students from 

Bishop DuBourg and two students 

from Webster Groves High School. 

Please join us in continuing this long 

time tradition. 

Please email  

crothe1979@yahoo.com 

for reservations. 

 



 

 

 

 

5TH WEDNESDAY FUN DAY!! 

THE SOUTHSIDE OPTIMIST SUPPORTED 

THE ARNOLD-IMPERIAL OPTIMIST CLUB ON APRIL 3RD, 2021 

THIS WAS A BENEFIT FOR COLE’S HOPE FOUNDATION, THIS          

FOUNDATION IS ABOUT A YOUNG MAN WHO WAS KILLED IN A      

MOTORCYCLE ACCIDENT AT THE AGE OF 17. HIS CHARITY GIVES HOPE 

TO OTHER CHILDREN IN THE JEFFERSON COUNTY AREA BY SUPPLING 

PROM DRESSES TO GIRLS THAT WOULD OTHERWISE NOT BE ABLE TO 

GO TO PROM. THE HOPE FOUNDATION HAS A SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

FOR STUDENTS. THE FOUNDATION MAKES A DIFFERENCE IN THE 

YOUTH OF JEFFERSON COUNTY. 

AA 



On Wednesday April 14th the SouthSide Optimist welcomed Mrs. Krissy Evans to 

Piestro’s to tell us about her Butterfly Garden at Kennerly School in the Lindbergh Dis-

trict.  With the help of the 2nd grade students and other teachers they have created a 

outdoor setting to learn about the habitat of the birds, bunnies and nature. This will be a 

meaningful educational experience for the students at Kennerly and members of their 

school community for years to come.  

Mrs Evans gave us a very funny story about the earthworms that are helping the garden 

to grow.  When the earthworms were ready to be placed in the garden of course the        

children loved to help place them in their new surroundings.  

President Cheryl Rothe presented  Mrs. Evans with a $500 check to the Kennerly      

Butterfly Garden from the St. Louis SouthSide Optimist. 



St. Raphael the Archangel School Student Appreciation Award winners, 

Emillie Mountain and Henry Cyr.  They were given certificates and gift cards 

from the St. Louis SouthSide Optimist Club on Tuesday April 27th by our 

President Cheryl.  Each gave a very nice speech thanking their school and 

families for their support.   



UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

May 12th Student Appreciation Awards-

Bishop DuBourg and Webster Groves High 

Schools at Pietro’s. 

 

June 4, 2021 Jr. Golf District Qualifying           

Tournament 

Ste. Genevieve Golf Club 
17450 Clubhouse Ct. 
Ste. Genevieve, MO  

 



 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR TRIVIA ON SATURDAY       

SEPTEMBER 18TH, 2021 AT ST. JAMES THE GREATER 

CHURCH IN DOGTOWN.  

ALL OPTIMIST HANDS ON DECK….ORDER YOUR TABLES. 

THIS IS A BIG FUNDRAISER FOR US PLEASE SUPPORT THIS 

FUN NIGHT BY BUYING TABLES OR VOLUNTEERING. ONCE 

AGAIN WE WILL BE HAVING THE BOOZE BASKET SO PLEASE 

HELP US WITH FILLING THE BASKET.  

***PLEASE NOTE THE DATE HAS CHANGED FROM MAY TO 

SEPTEMBER**** 

 



Our Meeting Place: 

PIETRO’S RESTAURANT 

3801 WATSON ROAD ST. LOUIS, MO 63109 

314-645-9263 

Meeting Schedule: 

2ND AND 4TH Wednesday of the month @ 

6:00 p.m. 

        
MAY BIRTHDAYS 

 

MAY 2ND—JIM KWENTUS 

MAY 23RD-DAN ROTHE 

 

 

 

 

 



MAY 2021 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 

 

     1 

2 

 

3 

 

4 5 6 

 

7 8 

 

9 

MOTHERS 

DAY 

 

10 

 

11 12 

PIETRO’S 

6:00 PM 

Student 

Appreciation 

13 14 

 

15 

16 17 

 

18 19 20 21 

 

22 

23 24 25 26 

PIETRO’S  

6:00 PM 

27 28 29 

30 31 

MEMORIAL 

DAY 

     



 
 

PRAYER REQUEST: 

 IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ADD A FAMILY MEMBER OR FRIEND TO THIS 

LIST PLEASE LET CHERYL ROTHE KNOW.(crothe1979@yahoo.com)   

 

 

Please Pray for:  

PLEASE CONTINUE PRAYS FOR JOHN OBERLOHR AND HIS FAMILY ON 

THE PASSING OF HIS GRANDSON MARK PALMER. 

 

SANDY LUSK—APRIL 16TH BACK SURGERY 

 

GEORGE KACIC  

 

 



ADS 

LETS PATRONIZE OUR SPONSORS 

 

 

 

 

 

Dane  

Williams 

  Steve  Seliga 

Mike             

Weiderman 

314-843-8121 

 

Sandy Dempsey 
 

Conrad Haubrich Jr. 

 

 

James 

Kwentus

Mark Bayens 

President 

John & EVA G'Sell, D.D.S., M.A.G.D.  

Family Dentistry  

 

 

 Tom Jokerst  

800-349-2505 

Helen       

Niemira 


